Repeater Crew Installs
Equipment back on Reba

V52020 Repealer Operator Repord for CARS, Inc. Meeting 9/10:2020-1

We have returned to Reba.

Last Thursday, 9/3, we reinstalled the Reba Repeater at the Reba Ski area. We wish to thank the Bear Valley Resort for
allowing us to occupy their pond shed. The crew included Mike Fahmie, WABZTY; Ed Allendorf, KIEWJV; David
Sanderson, KKBZHP; and myself, AEGLA.

It's a little over three years since Reba went down when they replaced the Bear Lift with the Mokelumne Express. We're
happy to be back. The pertinent information has not changed but is:
441.0375, +5 MHz, PL 151.4 (A771126) (DTMF Code) Pointing DTMF only works through Fowler.

It can be linked to our Fowler repeater through the Fowler frequency agile remote base. We plan to leave the RB pointed
at Reba except for during Monday net when it is pointed at 147.090, Lodi. If the RB is properly pointed at Reba, (712) will
link, (713} will unlink from either Fowler or Reba input. You need a good signal into the repeater to have DTMF function
properly. Weak signals may produce very unwanted results.
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